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Partial Old Chateauguay Road closure 

due to water break  

 
(Kahnawake – 26, Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2016) The Public Works 
Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is informing the 
community that a portion of the Old Chateauguay Road has been 
closed due to a water line break. 
 
In addition, a temporary water line has been installed on the road. 
Road users are advised to drive with caution in the area. 
 
Proper detour signalization will be visible in the area. The community 
will be notified when the work is completed. 
 
We apologize for the temporary inconvenience. 
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